
 

DATE: Wednesday, 6th January 2021 

 

To Parents of O-Level Art students – YEAR 11 ART- FIRST TERM EXAMINATION 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s.  We would like to inform you that the  FIRST TERM ART  EXAMINATION will 

be conducted on the  11th of January 2021  from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. Their respective Art teachers will 

monitor them via a Zoom call.  

 

Kindly note that students will not be granted leave on this day.  

 
Kindly send an acknowledgement of receiving this notice to your child’s Art teacher.  Please keep a copy of 

this letter for you. 

 
We thank you for your collaboration and we trust that your children are preparing as best as they can 

towards their portfolios.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
     (  Principal ) 

 

 

 

 


